
  
 

 

     

Dear friends, 

For the past two years, we have been earnestly praying for God to provide a new location for our 

church. Our lease ends in late September, and we have had three major concerns about our current 

space: 

 

* Proximity to a medical facility that improperly disposes of biohazardous material, requiring us to 

clean up hazardous waste from outside our location. 

* Proximity to a 24-hour dog kennel that causes constant noise disruptions. 

* A landlord who neglects the building's maintenance, resulting in inadequate air conditioning and 

heating. 

 

We are grateful that two of these concerns have recently been resolved. The medical office has moved 

out, and the dog kennel has been closed due to a scam.  Our complex made the news. You can read 

about it here. 

 

In light of these changes, we are considering asking our landlord to allow us to move into a larger and 

better space within the building. The waste is now clean. The dogs are now silent.  

 

This potential move would address our air conditioning issue and provide us with a more suitable 

location while we continue to seek God's provision for a permanent solution. 

We are bringing this matter before our church for prayer, asking God to grant us favor in the owner's 

eyes as we move forward. We intend to approach Nigol, the building's owner, next week. 

https://eastvalley-biblechurch.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2e6baf93764a3b10577a91f1b&id=53ecd85840&e=cc0b6f0064
https://eastvalley-biblechurch.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2e6baf93764a3b10577a91f1b&id=53ecd85840&e=cc0b6f0064


 

Thank you for praying with and for us as we seek God's provision and direction! 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Moore 

 

 

 

We are really thankful for you! 

If you would like more information about this work, my number is 702-287-9927. 

  
      

 

Check out East Valley’s Website  


